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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:  February 23, 2017 
 
cc:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Larry Guerra, Louis Macias  
  
 Re:  Denton Creek Playground Replacement 
  

As part of the 2013 Bond Projects, Denton Creek Elementary is to have their playground 
equipment replaced.  The existing playground equipment is nineteen years old.  Louis 
Macias worked closely with Shannon Edwards in determining the best solutions for the 
replacement of both playgrounds. 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method as provided in the Texas Education Code 44.031 
was used to obtain proposals through the Region 18 purchasing cooperative.   

Noah’s Park and Playgrounds, LLC provided the proposal with the best value for the district.    
Noah’s Park total turn-key proposal for both playgrounds is $78,505.38.  The pricing includes 
all materials, labor, installation, and removal/disposal of the old equipment.  We budgeted a 
total of $80,000 for this project.  We have used Noah’s Park for several playground 
replacements and additions, and have always been very pleased with their value and quality 
of work. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Noah’s 
Park & Playgrounds, LLC as the contractor to complete the 
playground replacements at Denton Creek Elementary for 
the sum of $78,505.38. 


